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  EIC 

Document 

Requirement 
    We would like to 
inform our clients that 
have Earned Income 
Credit (EIC) that the 
same documentation 
requirements will be 
required for the 2013 
filing season. If you 
have questions on what 
would qualify feel free 
to call or stop by the 

office. 

Phone 785-827-1304 

     The staff of R & J 

Salina Tax Service, 

Inc. would like to 

welcome the new 

owners of the firm. 

Rod Sommer has 

sold the firm to a 

long time associate 

and his wife. Timo-

thy Jr EA (Tim Jr)  

& Jessica Graham 

are now the proud 

new owners of the 

firm.  

     Tim Jr has been 

with the firm for 13 

years now. He is one 

of the year-around 

tax preparer’s in the 

firm. In addition, 

another long time 

associate, Judith

(Judee) Bloyd, re-

mains the other full 

time year-around pre-

parer. Also included 

in the preparer staff 

is Jerry Kobbeman 

who is continuing to 

stay part-time during  

tax season.  

    The firm has kept a 

lot of the same per-

sonnel but has under-

gone some interior up-

dating. We hope that 

our clients visit the 

office to view our new 

look and let us assist 

you in your 2013 tax 

needs. 

    We look forward 

to many more years  

serving our current 

and future clients. If 

you have any ques-

tions please call or 

stop by and see the 

new layout!! 

Phone                

785-827-1304 
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2013 Tax Return Filing Season 

     The Internal 

Revenue Service has 

announced that 

2013 tax returns 

can be filed for indi-

viduals starting 

January 31st, 2014. 

We at R & J Salina 

Tax Service, Inc. 

would like you to 

bring your tax docu-

ments into the office 

as soon as you re-

ceive all of them for 

the year. This al-

lows us to prepare 

your return to have 

it completed and 

ready to submit 

when we get the 

green light to elec-

tronically file your 

return. 

Staff 

Change 

     The one staff 

change that has oc-

curred for the 2013 

tax return filing sea-

son is Rodney Som-

mer; Rod has retired 

from preparing tax 

returns. We have 

other staff on hand 

that will be happy to 

handle your tax 

preparation needs.  

www.randjsalinatax.com 


